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Pengarth Day Centre is a charitable trust running a day centre for people in their late fifties onwards, providing 
somewhere safe and welcoming for people to meet socially, reducing loneliness and isolation which can lead to 
illness and depression. The various services provide respite and peace of mind to their carers and to their 
families, some of whom may be working or living away.

Despite  the  impact  of  the  Covid-19  pandemic  Pengarth  has  continued  to  provide  a  warm safe  environment
underpinned by professional care for all  people in their  late fifties onwards. To do this,  the centre adapted all
aspects of its operation to be fully compliant with the Government guidelines, while at the same time seeking to
ensure that the most vulnerable have continued to be supported. Freshly cooked hot meal is prepared and cooked
from local ingredients in our own kitchens every day and transport to the day centre is provided. Our Meals on
wheels  service has thrived during this  time as people have been advised to stay at  home, especially  before
vaccinations became fully available.  The centre provides all  of these services for 7 days a week and this  has
afforded the centre with the opportunity to become involved in supporting people who have been discharged from
local hospitals with a package of care that has included the centre.

A substantial  proportion  of our  running costs  were covered by contributions  from clients  but,  by keeping our
charges affordable, we also relied on funding from a number of grants and donations. The Trustees are grateful to
Penzance Town Council  and all  grant providers for enabling Pengarth Day Centre to continue to be a valuable
resource supporting vulnerable older people in the Penzance and West Penwith area of Cornwall through the year. 

At the end of the year we were still being affected by the global Covid pandemic and our hope is that in 2022 our 
support of older people will continue as the ongoing impact of winter pressures, budget cutbacks and an ever 
aging population will offer many opportunities to be at the centre of the community’s response.

As Trustees we are proud of the efforts of all of our staff who have worked so hard during the past year to ensure 
that everyone was supported in some way, being offered welfare visits and calls, shopping, prescription deliveries
and meals.

Nigel Clark
Chair of Trustees 

Administered by Penzance and West Penwith Old People’s Welfare Trust
Supported by

The Henry Smith Charity, Penzance Town Council, Parish Councils within West Penwith, St Just Town
Council, 

The Clare Milne Trust


















